SPECIAL INVITATION TO OUR PARENTS/GUARDIANS
Date:       October 13, 2010
To:           Parents/Guardians
From:      High School Special Education Teachers

Subject:  2010 Transition Fair
The Department of Special Services in the Springdale School District is sponsoring a Transition Fair on the morning of Thursday, December 2, 2010 at the Jones Center for Families (in the Food Court) at 922 East Emma Avenue.  Approximately 35 – 40 different agencies (including education, health/medical, independent living, housing, transportation, etc) will each have a small table where they can share brochures, pamphlets, and other types of pertinent information with high school students, parents/guardians, and special education teachers.
The Transition Fair will allow for all students receiving special services in grades 10 - 12 from both high school campuses to participate that morning (from 8:45 A.M. to 11:45 A.M.).  You – as a parent or guardian - of a student who receives special services are specifically invited to attend the Transition Fair.

The purpose of the Transition Fair is to provide an opportunity for our students, special education teachers, and parents/guardians to interact with a cross-section of service providers, educational/vocational institutions, and so forth to gain information that will be helpful in student transition upon graduation from public school to post-secondary programs.  
It is a one-stop setting where participants can choose among various representatives to learn more about programs and services that can be beneficial - either at the present time or in the future – for those who may need information of this nature to help with transition. 
If “information is knowledge” and “knowledge is power”, then perhaps the Transition Fair will help contribute more information and power to students, parents/guardians, and teachers alike – either in the present or for a future time.  

Again, we heartily extend to each of you a special invitation to come to the Transition Fair.  
Your attendance and participation is encouraged and welcomed!  
